
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 June 13, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Precalculus Textbooks 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchasing Precalculus with Limits: A Graphing Approach for $83,337.19 which 
includes shipping and handling. This purchase includes student books and six years of 
digital access. Also included, at no cost, are teacher’s editions and professional 
development. 
 
  
RATIONALE:  
 
Precalculus with Limits, A Graphing Approach is the updated edition of our current 
Precalculus textbook.  The updated resource provides online text, QR codes for 
students to access help videos using just the camera on their phone, and an online tutor 
feature available to all students through the week.  The updated features for teachers 
include a digital platform, interactive activities, pre and post tests, and online chapter 
projects. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  
 
The funding for this purchase will come from Academic Services Department Secondary 
Textbook Funds, which are supported by the Wayne County Enhancement Millage. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:  
 
Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer  
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
  
Attachment 


